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AUSLEGUNG is published three times a year at the 
University of Kansas under the auspices of the Graduate 
Association of Students in Philosophy. The Journal is 
intended as a forum for the expression of any and all 
philosophical perspectives. The editors are primarily 
interested in publishing the work of new Ph.D's and 
students pursuing the Ph.D. degree, but all papers of 
philosophical interest will be considered. The annual 
subscription rate is $6.00 to individuals, $4.00 to 
students and $10.00 to libraries and other institutions. 
Prices for individual copies or back issues are avail­
able on request. 

Persons wishing to submit papers should note the 
following: papers should not exceed 20 typed» double-
spaced pages, although longer papers will be considered. 
Contributors should submit a clear, error-free, manu­
script (three copies preferred) in the style suggested 
by The_ MLA Style Sheet, second edition. AUSLEGUNG sub-
scribe's to a blind review policy, the author's name and 
academic institution should appear only on a detachable 
cover sheet. Whenever possible, AUSLEGUNG furnishes to 
contributors copies of the referees' comments. 

Book reviews and review articles may be written on books 
listed in the "Books Received" column. Books not listed 
in the column may be reviewed if the editor is notified 
and gives approval in advance. Any individual who wishes 
to review a book should inform the editor of the book(s) 
he or she wishes to review. Books will be sent on a 
first-come first-served basis. Reviews and articles 
should be sent to AUSLEGUNG within three months after 
receipt of the book. All correspondence should be sent 
to the editors in care of AUSLEGUNG, Department of 
Philosophy, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas 
660MS. Manuscripts cannot be returned unless accompa­
nied by return postage. 

AUSLEGUNG gratefully acknowledges the support it has 
received from the Student Activity Fee through the 
Student Senate and the Graduate Student Council of the 
University of Kansas. 
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